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Louisville Lawyers Discuss Perfect Attendance Policies Amid the
Pandemic
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In a co-authored article published by the Kentucky Association of Manufacturers, George Adams

and Paul Goatley discuss the issues that may arise with perfect attendance policies during the

COVID-19 pandemic. The article raises legal considerations for employers to keep in mind pursuant

to the Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA), and the authors also stress the need for

employers to be generally more flexible with their perfect attendance policies during this

unprecedented time.

To read the article, visit The Goods on the Kentucky Association of Manufacturers’ website.
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